Falkland Islands
Dependencies Survey,
4 Millbank,
London, S.W.1.

13th May, 1959.

Dear Sir/Madam,

I have been informed by the
Secretary of the Survey that, as from
18t July 1959, the rate for telegrams
between Stanley and the Bases will be
twopence per word. This means that the
charges for messages sent by the 'Letter—
gram' method will now be doubled l.e. 24,
per word.

Yours sincerely,

@lhm.

(Miss B.M. Wells).

To: All relatives of FIDS personnel
at Bases.



